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Madison Heiser

From: Chari Down 
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 9:27 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Re: proposed changes to 730-736 Tyee Rd & 131-137 Skinner Street

City of Victoria Council,  
 
I am completely opposed to a storefront cannabis retailer at 730-736 Tyee Rd & 131-137 Skinner Street.  
 
I live in the Railyards on Central Spur Rd with 2 small children in our home. There are at least 40 children under 8 years 
old that live in the Railyards. This is a family neighbourhood. Children are walking/biking on their own or with their parents 
to the park or school all the time.  
 
For this reason it is totally inappropriate to have a storefront cannabis retailer in this dense family-oriented neighbourhood. 
Children should not have to walk by a cannabis retailer on their way to school. There should absolutely not be a cannabis 
retailer one block from where 40 plus children live and play. I don’t want to have to worry about my or any other children 
getting their hands on cannabis products that look like baked goods or candy.  
 
I am angry this is even being proposed in this neighbourhood. Please City of Victoria council deny this application. There 
are more appropriate places for a cannabis store. This is a neighbourhood where kids are always playing outside, running 
and riding their bikes. Let’s keep this area a safe, family-oriented neighbourhood.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
Sincerely, 
 
Chari Down, Registered Nurse 
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